
 

 

26th Symposium 

SAFETY IN MOTOR VEHICLES 
 

 

 

Institute of Vehicles of Warsaw University of Technology organizes on 24/11/2017 (Friday) 

26th annual symposium on safety in automobiles. Our seminars are a meeting place for 

professionals dealing with this issue in industry, research centers, departmental institutes, 

technical universities. They give a possibility to exchange information and integrate the 

community connected with safety in motor vehicles.  

We invite everybody interested in this field. Participation in the symposium is free of charge. 

Please confirm your participation. 

 

P R O G R A M  

11.00 - Opening the symposium  

11.15 - Witold Luty (Warsaw University of Technology, Faculty of Transport): Non steady-

state side slip of tyres in expertimental and simulation studies 

11.45 - Aleksander Kuranowski (Cracow University of Technology, Institute of Automobiles 

and Combustion Engines): Power steering for selected vehicle motion conditions 

12.15 - Przerwa  

12.45 -  Wiesław Pieniążek, Stanisław Wolak (Cracow University of Technology, Institute of 

Automobiles and Combustion Engines): The problem of the measurements of 

velocity and acceleration in curvilinear motion of automobiles 

13.15 - Michał Makowski, Wiesław Grzesikiewicz, Janusz Pokorski (Warsaw University of 

Technology, Institute of Vehicles): Investigation of the influence of controlled 

magneto-rheological dampers on vibrations of a vehicle 

13.45 - Discussion 

14.15 - Closing the symposium 

 

Place of the symposium: Warsaw University of Technology, Building of Automobiles and 

Tractors, Warsaw, 84 Narbutta Str., Prof. Zbigniew Osiński Auditorium - ground floor.  

 

Contact: Andrzej Reński - tel.: 0048 (22) 234 87 85 or 0048 (22) 849 03 03, 

e-mail: arenski@simr.pw.edu.pl 

 


